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VC         23rd August  2018 
 

Dear Parent/Carer. 

I am delighted to inform you that we have been successful in securing a block of visits from the West Lothian branch 

of Therapet and we would be keen to have your child involved in this. 

All dogs are approved for temperament and general suitability before being accepted, and the program itself is 

designed to help reduce the stress and anxiety levels of the children involved. Your child will be fully supported by a 

member of Cedarbank staff at all times whilst with spending time with Bill from Therapet and Veda his dog. 

 Therapet will visit us on a Friday morning for 1 hour and those pupils involved will spend time with Bill and his dog, 

Veda.  It is hoped that this time will have a positive impact on your child’s day and time in school. 

If you are happy for your child to be considered for this please complete the tear off slip below and return it as soon 

as possible. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Vicky Cairns(Mrs) 

Principal Teacher 

Cedarbank School 

 

Therpaet Visits  

I agree/do not agree  for my child ______________________________________________ to be involved with 

Therpaet. 

Is your child allergic to dogs or other animals? _______________________________ 

Signed________________________________________________ Date______________________________ 


